From: Lester Hardy

To: Gallina, Charlene

Cc: Hedge, Emily; "Tom Kenefick"; "Dane Hoime"

Subject: Use Permit Application No. P16-00021 (Kenefick Ranch Winery)
Date: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 3:02:16 PM

Hi Charlene,

Pursuant to our conversation yesterday, on behalf of my client, Tom Kenefick, | am writing to request a
continuance of the public hearing on the subject application from February 20 to March 6. Please reply to
confirm (a) that March 6 is available and (b) that this request will have staff support.

Thank you.
Best regards,
Lester

Law Offices of Lester F. Hardy

P.O. Box 667 (mailing address)

1500 Railroad Avenue (physical address)
St. Helena, CA 94574

office tel. (707) 967-9610

mobile tel. (707) 480-8093

This message is confidential. All legal privileges are asserted. If received in error, please let us know
immediately and destroy this message. Please note: there are no tax specialists in this law office; any
comments on tax-related matters are intended to be discussed with your tax advisor, and nothing said
here may be used for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties sought by the I.R.S.
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